Justice cannot be done without your participation. Trial by jury is more than just a fundamental
Constitutional right. It is a critical safeguard of our individual liberties.

“For everyone’s safety, our Court is adhering to strict cleaning procedures and social distancing
protocols to support the health and wellness of the people we serve. We are significantly
reducing the number of people called to court at any one time, and facial coverings will be
required by all members of the staff and public visiting the courthouse. Thank you for your

cooperation as we remain committed to keeping our community safe and healthy.”

Honorable Kirk H. Nakamura, Presiding Judge




